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Parking Construction Projects
 Paving Improvements:  Milling/sealing crosswalks and full depth replacement of major road systems 

on campus (Hilltop Road, Hilltop Circle, Poplar Ave.)
 Restriping of various lots
 Walker Ave. Garage Gate:  Scheduled to be completed by mid-June
 TRC/Lot 25 Entry:  New sidewalk and lighting scheduled to be completed Summer 2022

Technical Projects
 Additional License Plate Reader Vehicle Added
 Lot 3 Pilot Project with “920 Parking”:  This is an app that students can use to find parking.  It is in the 

final stages of procurement with a one-year pilot program scheduled to begin with the Fall semester.
 Feasibility of Level 3 Charging Station in Lot 31 (Courthouse Lot):  Level 3 is a “rapid” charging station 

(15-20 minutes vs. 3-5 hours on a Level 2 charging station).  We have 19 (free) Level 2 stations on 
campus.  We have to pay for infrastructure for the Level 3 station, so we may need to charge for 
usage.

Events
 May 16-22 is Bike to Work Week:  And Friday, May20 will be Bike to Work Day with an open house 

event at OCA Mocha.  The event will be from 7:00 – 9:00 a.m. and will have prizes, giveaways, bike 
maintenance demonstrations, and a visit from Chip!  (See flyer)

Operational Changes
 Spring:  As of 4/18/22 and until the end of the semester, all first year residents may park in any “C” 

space on campus.
 Summer:  There is currently plenty of parking available on campus, so there will be no changes to 

employee parking assignments for summer.  Students can park in A, B, or C zones.
 Student Appeals Board:  We are working with Davonya Hall from Student Conduct and Community 

Standards to re-envision the Student Appeals Board.  We are considering enhancing the people on 
the board to make the process more efficient.  One goal is for there to be no appeals for technical 
glitches; they will be corrected without the need to appeal.  This is a work in progress.
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